
 

 
 

 

RATEPAYERS MEETING 

 

Due to Covid-19 and provincial restrictions around physical distancing and large gatherings; 

there will be no Ratepayers Meeting in 2020.    Individuals are welcome to refer municipal 

concerns and comments to your Reeve, Councillor or the Administration Office, as listed in the 

Newsletter. 
 

 

 


